
Site Report – Levelock – March 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Kathryn Touring, Head Teacher 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
Levelock students John Anthony Prokopiof-Tallekpalek and Maddy Ann Apokedak graduated on April 4th. 
More to come in the April site report.  

Personnel Update 
No changes in personnel this month. Our classified staff continues to be top notch in all areas! 

Classroom Highlights 
Students continue to improve in literacy skills and appreciation. 

LSAC Activity 
Review of graduation plans and enrollment for FY26. Discussion of next year’s calendar and decision on 
floating days agreed. Next meeting 4/15. 

Community Engagement  
FDA kitchen inspection visit during March. Many community members traveling this month. 

Professional Development 
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Classified and certified staff received AKStar administration training, kitchen staff received FDA training. PLC 
and UAA continuing education active as well. 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
The attendance rate for March 2025 was 81% 

Student and Staff Safety 
No student or staff safety issues. Investigation into 4-wheel Honda safety issues in the village. 

Other 
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